
Request for Silent STA
Ithaca Community Radio, Inc.
RE: Facility #173670

The former landlord at the WINO site (facility #173670) sold to a new owner who has 
demanded a 1000% increase in rent and made it financially impossible for us to 
continue at that site. We have decommissioned the site and went silent on Friday, 
November 10, 2023 at around 12:30 pm ET.

A search for a suitable new site we can afford is in early stages but has already netted 
some excellent leads. We anticipate returning to the air with WINO in spring of 2024.


